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From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] ILLEGAL TRUCKING YARDS - CALEDON/BOLTON
Date: November-04-24 3:13:02 PM

From: Wendy Ficociello <wficociello@lanterracon.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2024 12:48 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] ILLEGAL TRUCKING YARDS - CALEDON/BOLTON
 

 
To whom it May Concern
 
There is a never ending stream of illegal trucking yard enveloping our town along Albion Vaughan,
Cold Creek Road, Mayfield just to name a few
 
We in Caledon are frustrated every week a new yard opens up.
 
These are causing families to loose loved ones, not to mention the ill affects of environmental and
infrastructure implications
 
Our lives are being adverserly affected not to mention our property values being diminished.  This is
the City of Vaughan’s fault
 
We expect action from our neighbor and would expect that our neighbor would look out for our best
interest
 
These truck yards need to be closed immediately.  Has anyone checked if the lands are even zoned
for this use.  Probably note.
 
Who keeps issuing permits for this.  How many more lives in Caledon need to be lost at the hands of
the City of Vaughan
 
Shame on your Vaughan for allowing this happy on our doors step.  You want these yards, put them
elsewhere on the abundance of Vacant lands available in your municipality
 
Regards
 
Wendy Ficociello
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